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Did you know? 

 

 

 
The solstice occurs around June 21. It is the summer solstice in the northern 
hemisphere and the winter solstice in the southern hemisphere. 
 

 

Southgate Elementary IB PYP World School 
 

Upcoming  

Events 

  

June 12,13 

2hr Early Dismissal 

(@ 12:25pm) 

 

5th Grade Promotion @ 4:30 pm 

Students arrive & doors open at 

4:00 pm 

 

June 13 

Last Day for Students 

 

June 14 

Last Day for Teachers 

 

PTA MTG @ 5:30 in the 

Media Center 

 

June 19 

Schools & Central Offices Closed 

Juneteenth 

 

July 4 

Schools & Central Offices Closed 

 

August 28 

School Begins 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Dear Southgate Families, 

Thank you for being a part of our school family this year. To our PTA 

and many parent volunteers, we very much appreciate your support 

throughout the year. Throughout the year, we have experienced 

wonderful events, enjoyed your support for our school and staff, 

enjoyed a fabulous Field Day, and implemented programs such as the 

Chessie Book Club. All thanks to the dedication and enthusiasm of our 

PTA and volunteers. Thank you! 

As we transition to summer break, we wish our families a safe and 

fulfilled break. As students bring home materials from school, take a 

quick look at your student's Chromebook and charger. Wipe off the 

dust, crumbs, and fingerprints! Make sure you store your Chromebook 

in a safe place and charge it as needed. 

During the summer break, our school office will be open most days 

from 8:00am – 4:00pm. 

Once again, thank you for your ongoing support! 

 

June 2023                        Mr. Greubel, Principal 

Ms. Tuscano, Assistant Principal          

https://kids.kiddle.co/Solstice
https://kids.kiddle.co/June_21
https://kids.kiddle.co/Summer
https://kids.kiddle.co/Winter
https://sjsmusings.blogspot.com/2013/06/summer-solstice.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/


 

 

 

 

PLEASE PLAN TO HAVE YOUR CHILD ARRIVE AT SOUTHGATE BY 7:50 A.M.  WE WANT 

ALL OF OUR STUDENTS IN THEIR CLASSROOMS AND READY TO LEARN BY 8:00 A.M. 
 

 
 

 

 

Kindergarten Registration 
 

Kindergarten Registration begins online @ aacps.org on April 12, 2023 
 

PreK Registration 
 

PreK Registration begins online @ aacps.org on May 2, 2023 



 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When sending emails or Class 

Dojo messages regarding changes 

in dismissal procedures for your 

child, please cc Jmclaren@aacps.org or 

hargubright@aacps.org.  

 

If your child/children’s teacher is 

absent for the day, the time 

sensitive information may not be 

shared with your student.   

 

If you have any questions, please 

reach out. 
 

5th Grade Promotion       

 
 

Date:  June 12, 2023 

Time: 4:30 * students arrive @ 4:00 

Where: Southgate Elementary 

 

Each family will receive 4 tickets. 

Lost tickets will not be able to be 

replaced. 

 

Upon arrival the students will go 

directly to their classrooms. Guests 

with tickets will go to the 

gymnasium. 

 

 

mailto:Jmclaren@aacps.org
mailto:hargubright@aacps.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to turn in your Media Books 

and check Lost N’ Found. All items left in 

Lost N’ Found will be donated over 

Summer Break. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

  
According to Anne Arundel County Public Schools Medication Guidelines, all medication must be picked up by parent 

/guardian at the end of the school year or it will be discarded in an appropriate manner. If medication is not picked up 

before June 13, 2023, it will be discarded according to guidelines.  Please make arrangements with the health room staff to 

pick up your child’s medication. Please call 410-582-4907, or email nurse3382@aacps.org to make these arrangements.  

  
If your child will be attending summer school, please be sure to take any required medication and order forms to 

your child’s summer school site.  

  
If you anticipate that your child will require medication next school year, we would like to encourage you to contact your 

physician over the summer and have the enclosed PARENT REQUEST TO ADMINISTER MEDICATION AT 

SCHOOL form completed.  Please return the completed form by the first day of school.  Please remember that no 

medication can be given by the school staff until this form is completed and signed by the physician and a parent.  Thank 

you for your cooperation in this matter as we work together to meet your child’s needs. 

  
Sincerely, 

Beth Kaplan, School Nurse and Aimee Willard, Health Assistant 

 

https://www.aahealth.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/08/med-form.pdf 

 
 

 
Summer Office Hours 
 
Beginning June 28 through August 8 the school office will be open from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday thru 
Thursday.  Our office will be closed on Fridays during this summer schedule.  Regular hours will resume August 
9th. 
 
Summer Transfers 
 
Should you plan to move out of our area over the summer, please request (in writing) transfer papers by 
Friday, June 9, 2023, so they may be sent home on the last day of school.  Later requests will be processed 
over the summer. 
 

 
 

 

https://www.aahealth.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/08/med-form.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


